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  8 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The English Department at The Sutton Academy are pleased to offer the opportunity 
for Year 10 students to see a performance of Macbeth at the Liverpool Empire 
Theatre on Friday 26 January 2024. 

Students have studied Macbeth as part of their GCSE curriculum. This is one of 
Shakespeare’s most well-known plays, encompassing themes of tyranny, revenge, 
guilt and power. Set in the tenth century Scotland, the play explores the 
consequences of a single-minded pursuit of power, and the psychological impact this 
can have. 

This fantastic performance will support understanding of the plot, form and major 
themes within the play as well as giving our students the opportunity to experience a 
live theatre performance with their peers. Exposing students to live theatre is essential 
in their comprehension of the study of drama. 

The coach will leave the academy at 12.00pm and return at approximately 4.30pm. 
Tickets are £10.00 and can be purchased through ParentPay. There are a limited 
number of tickets, so please ensure you purchase and complete the medical 
information form as soon as possible. 

Students will only be allowed to attend the trip if they have demonstrated a positive 
attitude to learning within English and our four academy values of kindness, 
reflectiveness, resilience and being part of a community. 

Yours faithfully 

R Pennington 

Miss R Pennington  
Teacher of English 
 


